
SNOWSHOEING IN PHYS ED - 2018 

This is a reminder that we will be starting our coed 

snowshoeing unit in Physical Education with all 7th - 12th graders 

on Monday, February 12, 2018. 

Students will need to dress appropriately for the weather or 

they will not be permitted to participate. A minimum of a long 

sleeve shirt and long pants are required, although, a coat, 

winter hat, gloves, and a separate pair of socks and 

shoes/boots that are not going to be worn the rest of the 

school day are recommended in case of getting cold and wet. 

No class will be outside for longer than 20-25 minutes at a time. 

Unfortunately, if students do not come prepared, we cannot 

allow them to be involved in the outdoor activities so they will 

be given a dress code violation for the day and will have to 

complete a written assignment to earn half credit (50%) for 

their daily participation points. 

ANY STUDENT WHO IS ABSENT CAN ONLY MAKE UP THE 

MISSED CLASS BY SNOWSHOEING DURING ACTIVITY PERIOD 

BY FEBRUARY 22!! NO MAKE UPS WILL BE ALLOWED 

FOLLOWING THAT DEADLINE.  

 


